
East Japan Railway Company 
 

Limited Express “Super Hitachi” and “Fresh Hitachi” to Suspend Operations due to Construction Work 
 

Due to improvement work on the Tonegawa Bridge on the Jōban Line, the limited express “Super Hitachi” and 
“Fresh Hitachi” services will be suspended as follows. We apologize for the major inconvenience to the 
passengers who use the line, but we ask you to use the Jōban Line (local train) during the construction time 
period. 
 
● Construction time period (Japan Standard Time) 
 From about 7:20 pm on Saturday, November 8, 2014 to about 5:40 am on Sunday, November 9, 2014 
 
● The limited express trains for which service will be suspended 
 [From Ueno Station to Mito Station and Iwaki Station] 
  Saturday, November 8, 2014 starting from the limited express “Fresh Hitachi No. 55” (departing from Ueno 

Station at 7:15 pm) 
 [From Mito Station and Iwaki Station to Ueno Station] 
  Saturday, November 8, 2014 starting from the limited express “Fresh Hitachi No. 60” (arriving at Ueno 

Station at 8:04 pm) 
 


